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This Certified MACRA-MIPS Professional  (CMHP) program has been approved for 5.0 

continuing education unit(s) for use in fulfilling the continuing education requirements of 

the American Health Information Management Association (AHIMA). Granting prior 

approval from AHIMA does not constitute endorsement of the program content or its 

program sponsor. 

 
Certified health information management professionals attending the program can be 

assured they will receive AHIMA continuing education credit. Individuals certified by 

AHIMA are responsible for obtaining verification of their attendance at all CE activities 


